
Friend Ships
Dear Friends: 

Thank you for the great help you are to 

us each month!  On July 20th, the 

current Sea Hawks graduated from a 

year of selfless service to people in 

need!  

What 

an awesome team they are and we 

pray great blessings on them as 

they move forward with the Lord.  


W e a r e v e r y 

blessed that Lauren and Sarah are 

staying with us for a second year 

and moving into leadership roles. 

We look forward to welcoming 

the new class on August 5th.
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Friend Ships

We are making good progress on ship repairs 

aboard Pelican’s Nest. StoreHouse One 

continues to grow and thrive, distributing 

food every day, in Southern California and 

SouthWest Louisiana to organizations helping 

people in need and to needy families. 


We were so blessed this month to have the help 

of several groups and individuals who worked 

aboard ship, in the greenhouse, the warehouse 

and the food program.


As we go to print, the team in Israel is getting 

ready for a tight security situation as tensions 

have intensified.  They continue to meet many 

diverse needs including working with local 

organizations who are providing food and 

commodities to those in those in need. They 

are also helping the city of Sderot keep streets 

and landscaping clean as they await the end of 

the war and the return of more residents.  


In addition to the 

regular donations of food and household goods, 

we have been richly blessed with donations of so 

many things including a nice new crane, rolls of 

vinyl for disaster relief, light bulbs for Pelican’s 

Nest and soil to replant our trees. Thank you so 

much for your support as together  we 

accomplish the work of the Lord! 


Thank you! Because of people like you who volunteer, 

give finances or material goods, we are able to provide 

critical services to people in need. Because of those who 

pray for us, we see God’s hand in every move we 

make.   You are our support team and we could not 

do it without your help.  





